
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT FOR CANDIDATES SHORTLISTED
FOR INTERVIEW FOR MPLS POSTS (POSTCODES 6 TO 9)

Interview call letters have been sent to candidates shortlisted for
MPLS posts (postcodes 6 to 9).

2. It is  brought to the notice of all candidates shortlisted for
interview from 11th to 13th December, 2014, for the above-mentioned
posts, that  they should ensure themselves that they possess CCNP/
JNCIP  certification as on 28-06-2014 (the crucial  date  for
determining eligibility for the posts).  This certification is one of the
mandatory eligibility criteria,  as mentioned in para 3 of the detailed
vacancy notice.
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